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29 January 2018 

 
Chief Executive Officer 
Office for Nuclear Regulation 
Redgrave Court 
Merton Road 
Bootle, Liverpool 
L20 7HS 
 

  

 

 

 
Dear Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

 
NOTICE TO THE ONR UNDER SECTION 71 OF THE ENERGY ACT 2013 
 
The Secretary of State hereby gives notice specifying that the following 
description of information, relating to activities carried out on or in relation to 
civil nuclear sites, needs to be protected in the interests of national security: 
 

 information requiring a classification in accordance with either the ONR 
document “Classification Policy for the Civil Nuclear Industry”, to be 
issued in 2018, or the ONR and Ministry of Defence document “ACO 
300”, issued in January 2002. 

 
In accordance with section 71(4) of the Energy Act 2013, the Secretary of State 
has consulted the ONR before giving a notice under this section.   
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

  
 
 
 

 
RICHARD HARRINGTON MP 
Minister for Business and Industry 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of State 
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